
 

 

18 September, 2017 

Gull confirms fuel supplies unaffected by Pipeline outage  

 

Auckland, NZ - Gull confirmed today that its fuel supply was unaffected by the Ruakaka pipeline 

outage.  

 

Dave Bodger, Gull General Manager said, “We remain operating as per normal. We do not utilise the 

pipeline in our distribution channels and our petrol and diesel supplies at our Mount Maunganui 

terminal are unaffected by the issue with the Marsden Point Refinery to Auckland fuel pipeline. We 

have ample stocks on hand and have made offers to each of our competitors of supply, storage, 

shipping, and repair equipment to assist the industry with this disruption.”  

 

For further information please contact: 

Dave Bodger, Gull New Zealand, +64 21 278 7737 

  

 


